## Finlay, Danielle

From:

MacLeod, Shirley

Sent:

09 September 2013 15:05

To:

Finlay, Danielle

Subject:

FW: Award to Oban Camanachd Club

----Original Message----

From: JAMES LIND [mailto:lind219@btinternet.com]

Sent: 05 September 2013 23:32

To: MacLeod, Shirley

Subject: Award to Oban Camanachd Club

Dear Shirley,

As secretary of Oban Camanachd Shinty Club, I have been asked to write to you on behalf of our club and its members, to convey our grateful thanks for the very generous award of £1000.00 towards the purchase of safety helmets for our youth members. We are most grateful for this fantastic support from Oban Common Good Fund and we assure you that the money will be well spent to ensure the safety of our young players. Please extend our grateful thanks to the committee responsible for making this awar

Many thanks,

Christine Lind Secretary